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Fulfen Primary School

Rugeley Road

BURNTWOOD

Staffordshire

WS7 9BJ

Telephone:  01543 226070
E-mail: Office@fulfen.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss Jane Davies  
Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to you to raise awareness of an issue that has been prevalent online and on social media in particular.  There is a recent trend called the ‘Momo challenge’.  The challenge relates to a Youtube video, which encourages children to take part in menacing tasks, which get worse as the video continues.  It encourages children to act very dangerously and promotes self-harm and even suicide.  It also actively discourages the children from talking to their parents or other adults about the video.

We have been made aware that some children have accessed this video and have been discussing the video with their peers.  We have supported children in school with this as part of our e-safety curriculum.  We encourage the children to shut down any websites or videos that are worrying them, report anything that is worrying them to a responsible adult and to discuss their concerns openly with a responsible adult.

We felt that it was important to inform you about the potential risks to your child from this video so that we can raise the awareness relating to this issue and avoid any possible harm that may be caused as a result of it.  We would ask that you take the opportunity to discuss any worries that your child may have when using the internet.

If you have any concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely,

Miss J Davies. 
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